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CERTIFICATION OF RESULTS OF ELECTION 
 
 General Teamsters Union Local No. 662, hereinafter referred to as the Petitioner, having 
filed a petition with the Wisconsin Employment Relations Commission, requesting the 
Commission to conduct an election, pursuant to § 111.70(4)(d)3.b. of the Municipal Employment 
Relations Act, among certain employees in the DPW bargaining unit of the Town of Clayton, to 
determine whether said employees want to continue to be represented by the Petitioner for the 
purposes of collective bargaining; and the Commission having conducted an election on April 27, 
2021; and the Petitioner having timely filed an objection to the results of the election asserting that 
the list of  voters erroneously included individuals who were not eligible; and the Town having 
agreed; and the Commission being satisfied that it should proceed to certify the election results 
using the newly agreed upon accurate list of voters; 
 
 The result of the election was as follows: 
 
1.  Number of eligible voters        3 
2.  Total votes cast         3 
3.  Votes cast for the above-named Labor Organization     3 
4.  Votes cast for no representation       0 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, by virtue of and pursuant to the power vested in the Wisconsin 
Employment Relations Commission by § 111.70(4)(d)3.b. of the Municipal Employment 
Relations Act; 
 
 IT IS HEREBY CERTIFIED that at least fifty-one percent (51%) of the employees in the 
DPW bargaining unit voted to continue to be represented by General Teamsters Union Local No. 
662 for purposes of collective bargaining with the Town of Clayton. 

 
Issued at the City of Madison, Wisconsin, this 13th day of May, 2021. 

 
WISCONSIN EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS COMMISSION 
 
 
       
James J. Daley, Chairman 


